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Téna koe
P1051 Code Revision (2020)

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this proposal. Please note that this submission is
only in relation to the proposed amendments that apply to New Zealand.

New Zealand Food Safety has only one comment to make:

For [22], the URL listed in Standard 2.2.3 Note 3 under

“3. New Zealand common, Maori, and scientific names for fish species are available at” works,
however redirects to the following URL: https://www.mpi.govt.nz/food-business/seafood-
processing-storage-testing/fish-names-labelling-requirements/. As such, you may choose to use
this revised URL.
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